
From: Lvjet <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Sunday, June 11, 2017 6:19 PM
To: jeevacation@gmail.com
Subject: Bob

Jeffrey,

just completed my hours long phone conversation with Bob,.

*** I told him to re-engage the \$16M offer and 5 day timeline, Quick close, he informs again, Royal Jet was insulted by the offer, and indicated we offered \$17M in Dec of 2016,. I told Bob, the BBJ surely didn't appreciate during this time, and we are a Quick close offer at this time,. he liked my opinion regarding the offer. Before Ramadan this month, Bob informed Royal Jet utilized that BBJ on Big dollar charter work,. now the Charters are slow again, and appears Royal is more interested in Bob presenting our offer.,

Other Notes from B.Peerless:

Bob indicated he sold a 2 G650's this week, one to a NY person that will close in Long Island next week, he said the person also has residence in Monaco as well,. he doesn't understand the NY/Long-Island closing?

- he also received an LOI on his BBJ for North of \$50M (Chinese Buyer).

-Bob said, Fertita Brothers Vegas BBJ MAX will deliver 3 quarter 2018,. maybe I miss understood Ron Ray in Vegas about their delivery slot,. according to Victor their Mx guy, their BBJMax was close to delivery, I remember Sept this year,. just FYI info

thx,
Larry